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Year 7, in our experience is a fundamental educational year, where long
lasting friendships are formed, and students start to choose the type of

student and young person they want to become.
You will get the opportunity to hear presentations from our Principal, Deputy

Principal, Year 7 2025 Adviser and the Head Teacher for Stage 4 (Years 7&8)

Come along and find out about high school at Kingscliff
High School. All parents/carers and students are welcome

- from Kindergarten to Year 6.

The purpose of this session is to provide parents with an insight into high school
life including what supports we have at school to ensure Year 7 is a success!

As we are currently in the middle of a large full school renovation, we will be able to include just
a short tour but we are excited to advise that our renovations should all be completed this year

and we look forward to welcoming our Year 7 2025 cohort into our newly renovated school.


